
27 May 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Good afternoon and welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin. Please find below important campus

information relating to our students.

Next week is half term and we hope you all enjoy the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee celebrations and

hopefully good weather.

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:

Red, white & blue non-uniform day 27.5.22 to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee

All Years ● If you notify school to advise about a forthcoming appointment, please remember
to confirm whether your child has permission to walk home or is being collected. If
being collected, please also confirm if this is from Reception or off campus to avoid
staff needing to contact parents/carers to clarify.

● The Big Battery Hunt is a nationwide programme to help educate and inspire young
people to recycle more used batteries. Our Head Students are organising this for the
Campus - if you have any used batteries at home that need recycling please put
them into a small bag (9v batteries will need a little tape over the two terminals
please). After half term the Head Students will send out a memo, giving more
details about where these batteries will be collected, so for now just keep them safe
at home and we'll update you shortly after the break. There are some great prizes
for the winning school, including £4000 of play equipment, a Nintendo Switch,
Waterstones vouchers and many more.

Year 7 ● Progress Evening Virtual Calls Thursday 9th June - The booking system click here is
open for you to make appointments (subject to availability). Y7 Progress Evening
09.06.22 letter You can book appointments with some or all of your child’s teachers
subject to availability until 11pm Tuesday 7 June 2022.

https://brookvalehighschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JgtaD48Y-nQT5ZrrvFJSwvZIfm7LxYfm/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JgtaD48Y-nQT5ZrrvFJSwvZIfm7LxYfm/view?usp=sharing


Year 8 ● Click here for invitation details for the Year 8 Parent/Carer Student Progress
Presentation Evening events (dates and times dependent upon the child's surname).

Year 10 ● Click here for invitation details for the Year 10 Parent/Carer Student Progress
Presentation Evening events (dates and times dependent upon the child's surname).

Year 11 ● Click here for details of the National Citizen Trust subsidised 2 week Summer
Experience

● Please ensure Year 11s have credit on their Weduc Catering account as students will
need credit to be served by the Catering Team.

Post 16 ● Year 12 letter to parents click here about 17 June and Post 18.
● Please ensure Year 13s have credit on their Weduc Catering account as students will

need credit to be served by the Catering Team.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/17_YNhBmXk5W0-6YuKUOcZF7gaw3u9HP6/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17_YNhBmXk5W0-6YuKUOcZF7gaw3u9HP6/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zGG-8kdsIVwpqx-5uvi2uybDahgwHLlE/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LZXpumgQP0NvFc1HNJAwvxKFxeIf0U5A/view?usp=sharing

